
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brevillier Village COVID-19 UPDATE - Tuesday June 23rd, 2020 
 

 
WE ARE BLESSED! 
 
With all residents of Ball Pavilion tested and almost all staff, we are still COVID FREE!!! 
 
I have not heard of another organization who has had 100 percent participation from staff 
for testing! Thank you so much to our dedicated employees! 
 
We also had 100 percent of resident compliance which is so helpful.  
 
We realize this could change in a moment, but staff are staying vigilant. 
 
We anticipate guidelines coming very soon to test  
Barnabas Court residents and staff from the Department of Human Services. This is the 
regulatory agency for Barnabas Court! 
 
Going green on Friday is a little scary as data proves cases of COVID will increase but we 
will continue to do our absolute best! 
 
We had lots of goodies dropped off for Father’s Day and lots of window visitors! 
Was a good day for all! 
 
Please watch this Friday as Jeff, Jean and I will be doing a video update! 
 
Short and Sweet today! 
 
Stay Safe and Stay Healthy! 
 
Vicky 

*************************************** 
 
P.S.  
Please do not forget to register for our July 5th Car Parade!  
 
You can register online at: https://forms.gle/e9K8VkfRPVsEvp2BA 
  
Or by phone to Maureen Rizzo (814)899-8600 ext. 210 

https://forms.gle/e9K8VkfRPVsEvp2BA

